Dear Valued Guest,

In this time of uncertainty with the progression of the COVID -19 outbreak, whether you are travelling now or in the future, we want you to know that your safety and wellbeing are our first priority. We are taking utmost care for your wellbeing when you stay with us.

We Clean. We Care. We Welcome. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are regularly cleaning and sanitizing all of our public areas and guest cottages. Hand sanitizers are placed at guest contact areas and infrared thermometer is available at front desk. We do regular training of our employees ensuring proper hand hygiene and awareness of COVID – 19 vis-e-vis the guidelines provided by the World Health Organization and local health authorities.

We care for our guests and employees by introducing additional measure to safeguard their wellbeing. We conduct daily meetings with our employees to review any relevant situations.

We welcome our guests into our lodge with the same warmth and hospitality we have always done. 

We hope you will all stay safe in this unprecedented times and take this opportunity to thank you for your valued support over the years.

The Blackbuck Lodge looks forward to welcoming you, wherever your travels may take you. 



Mr. Mickey Desai
Founder & Director
The Blackbuck Lodge
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